Si. Anthony Park Community Council
2171 University Avenue W. | Suite 400
Si. Paul, MN 535114

March 14, 2024

City of St. Paul | Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806

RE: Letter of Support for Lanna Thai Restaurant Application for a Liquor License
To Whom It May Concern:

The St. Anthony Park Community Council (SAPCC) strongly supports the 'Lanna Thai Restaurant' application for a
liquor license.

As required by the City of St. Paul, a Lanna Thai Restaurant representative contacted the SAPCC - the district council
representing the area encompassing their license location at 2295 Como Ave, St. Paul, MN 55108 - to discuss their
proposed business plans.

The SAPCC is a 501(c)(3) non-profit with a voluntary board of directors composed of members elected by their
neighbors - and it is the officially recognized City of St. Paul neighborhood organization for District 12. The purpose
of ensuring applications like these are presented to the SAPCC is to create opportunities for residents to learn about
what is happening in their neighborhoods and collaborate with one another - and city government - to maintain and
improve the quality of life in our community.

The SAPCC recognizes that active spaces and the overall vibrancy of our neighborhood are strongly connected to the
success of our community's small businesses.

We encourage your favorable consideration of the 'Lanna Thai Restaurant' application for a liquor license in the St.
Anthony Park neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Tom O. and Roger P.
Co-chairs, Land Use Committee

and on behalf of the
Board of Directors
St. Anthony Park Community Council



